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Scrutiny Matters Feedback - New developments at five oaks 

I have lived at Five Oaks for 15 years and seen first hand how the traffic increases due to new 

developments. As much as the Belvedere development is an improvement on the old milk marketing 

board, it has made the traffic into town much heavier. There are so many schools in the area that 

Mont Millais and St Saviours Hill are pretty much gridlocked between 8am and 9am. The proposal is 

now to add another 190 dwellings in the area on two sites. That could mean another 400 or 

thereabout cars added to the already clogged up roads into town. It really makes no sense to add to 

the traffic problems in this area and these developments should not go ahead 


